
BUDGET WORKSHOP MEETING
BAINBRIDGE TOWN BOARD

OCTOBER 4TH, 2017

Present: Dolores Nabinger                          Supervisor
              Jennifer Sienko                              Councilwoman
              James Maddalone                          Councilman
              Kelly Hromada-Johnson                Councilwoman
              Gary Richman                                Highway Superintendent
Recording Secretary: Aric McKown           Town Clerk

Absent: David DeClue                               Councilman

Supervisor Nabinger called the Budget Workshop Meeting to order at 6:00PM.

The town board spoke about the new Clinton Park brochure and the changes that 
were made to show the rental prices and the necessary contact information.

Supervisor Nabinger spoke about the percentage of estimated tax rates.  The town 
board reviewed and made more changes to the proposed 2018 budget.  They 
addressed the 2015 motion to set the town clerk’s salary at $28,000.00, and agreed 
to put that motion into effect for the 2018 budget.

RESOLUTION # 1
Motion was made by Councilman Maddalone, second by Councilwoman Sienko, 
to set the town clerk’s salary at $28,000.00 for the 2018 budget.
Ayes: Supervisor Nabinger, Councilman Maddalone, Councilwoman Sienko, 
Councilwoman Johnson; No: none; Motion Carried.

Councilman Maddalone talked about the town’s new health insurance plan and 
options that were available, and how the town will save $10,000.00 with the new 
plan.

Motion to adjourn @ 7:42PM.

Respectively Submitted,

Aric McKown
Bainbridge Town Clerk




